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Please do not consider or pass these ill conceived, ill written and misleading bills.

Once again, these do NOTHING, to enhance the safety of Oregonians. Once again, these bill
are written to support an agenda, they are not for the good of the people. Those of us who
abide by the laws already do just that, these will not have any effect on safety or crime. These
do nothing but take away rights we are supposed to already have guaranteed by law.

The 2nd Amendment states " will not infringe”. How hard it that for our so called
representatives to understand?

Please spend your time in Salem addressing "real" issues we are facing such as funding our
schools, funding for highways and infrastructure and state budget over runs. Invest in more
state police to enforce the laws we already have. There are plenty of issues that need attention
besides your own "special interest™ issues.

Dr Kim Gauntt
Dundee, Oregon
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